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 The Engineering Department issues permits for connecting onsite storm water 
detention into available Town drainage systems.   
 

• A hold harmless agreement must be signed and filed with the Engineering 
Department. 

 
• A back flow preventer shall be installed on private property. 

 
• Written permission from any neighbor whose property or property frontage 

will be affected by the new connection must be signed and filed with the 
Engineering Department. 

 
• Sump pumps or footing drains can be connected directly.  All other 

connections must be from an “overflow”. 
 
   
There is no Engineering fee for a storm water connection permit. There is a $100.00 
fee for a street opening permit which is required for any and all work performed 
within the public right of way. 
All permits, specification drawings and additional information can be obtained at the 
Engineering Department Office. 
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